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Victoria Quay
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Date:  18/12/13


FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST
Dear [redacted]
Thank you for your FOI enquiry detailed below.
     1 - How many civil servants who have been made redundant by your government department since May 2010 have since been reemployed by your government department?
2 - How many civil servants who have been made redundant by another government department since May 2010 have since been reemployed by your government department?
NB Please note that reemployment should include all forms of employment including those who have been employed on a self-employed basis, or part-time, full-time permanent or full-time fixed.
3 - Please include a breakdown of which of the categories in the above note each reemployed person falls into.
4 - Please also include a breakdown of which were management or executive level.
5 - Please also state which salary band each reemployed person falls into.
I can confirm that OAG does not hold the information you have requested.  The Office of the Advocate General does not directly employ staff.  All staff  are on secondment from other Government departments, primarily the Scottish Government, and therefore any requests for information on staffing and redundancy should be made directly to the Scottish Government.  Their email address for FOI requests is:  

ceu@scotland.gsi.gov.uk
If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Solicitor to the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ. 

If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

[redacted]

